
9th May 2025 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week in Nursery we have been watching the caterpillars grow and we have been making 
hissing snakes with speech bubbles. We also created our own orchestra using pots, pans and      
kitchen utensils. We played a fantastic rhythm! 

Animals 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
We will be reading the book ‘Rosie’s Walk’. 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will use positional language to describe  
simple routes e.g. behind, inside, above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

We are looking forward to seeing our parents in 
‘Group B’ for their second session on Friday 
16th May. The session will be on ‘The                       
importance of following children’s interests.’  

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be making hens using feathers and 
acting out the story of Rosie’s walk. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be singing the song ‘The wheels on the 
bus’. 
 
The wheels on the bus go round and round, 
Round and round, round and round. 
The wheels on the bus go round and round, 
All day long!  
 
Click on the picture to listen to the song. Do the 
actions with your child as you sing. 
 
 
 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
We will planting sunflower seeds and making a 
wormery. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TTNzCxMtmko

